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Many family farms are already struggling with the increasing costs of fertilizers, 

pesticides , herbicides, seeds/plants, animal feed, as well as labor. Oregon does 

NOT need an unelected board to add more regulations to burden these farms. 

Please help your local farmer and vote NO on HB 2548.  

Thank you 


